Egginton Primary School Church Road Egginton Derby DE65 6HP

Tel: 01283 732748

Email: info@egginton.derbyshire.sch.uk Website: www.egginton.derbyshire.sch.co.uk



Headteacher - Mr Richard Kitching

12th April 2018

Dear Parents/Carers of Pupils in Year 2,

Each year, pupils in Year 2 are required to take Key Stage 1 SATs during the month of May. Unlike Key Stage 2 SATs, the Key Stage 1 SATs are carried out in an informal, low key manner and the papers are marked by the class teachers rather than being sent away to an external marker. The results from the tests are submitted to the DfE and the final 'scaled score' is used by class teachers to help inform their Teacher Assessment judgement for each pupil along with work they have carried out on a day to day basis in class throughout the school year.

It is the class teachers' Teacher Assessment for your child that will be reported to parents and carers at the end of the academic year. However, your child's SATs scores will be available from the class teachers if you request them.

It is intended that the Year 2 pupils will take the SATs in the week beginning the 21st May 2018

Further details for parents about the Key Stage 1 SATs are outlined on the website below:

https://www.theschoolrun.com/KS1-SATs-in-2018

If you would like any further information about the Key Stage 1 SATs, please don't hesitate to speak to either Miss Funnell or myself.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Richard Kitching









